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Comments: Hello,

 As myself and more of the public learn the methods used by private entities to gain use of public lands to profit

few I find the proposed changes to Nellie Juan-College Fiord WSA concerning. This land seems to be an easy

target without a permanent Wilderness designation. There is much talk about land use, I hope the Forrest

Service will be able to stay strong for the benefit of the WSA until a consensus of "use" is met. The current plan

reads like a free-for-all. 
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